wi/c 25/09/23
Hello families,
I hope this email finds you well.

First of all, a huge well done to all of Emerald Class. Their determination, team spirit and energy
made for a great beach walk. They should be very proud of their achievement.

This week, Emerald will be writing their letter to Aunt Lucy. We'll discuss the importance of
drafting, editing and re-writing. In maths, we'll continue with place value and the introduction of
multiplication facts. In Science, we'll be dissecting flowers ready to label the different parts of a
flowering plant.

To support reading in class, I'll be introducing Karate Reading to the children. Please read the
information attached to this email. Each day, I'll check Boomreader with the children, thank
children for reading at home and award gems. The children will build up reads to earn coloured
bands. If you need help logging onto Boomreader, please find me at the end of the school day.
The children should be bringing their reading books into school every day. Karate Reading is a
great way to incentivise home reading but | do need parents to support with this. Any questions,
please get in touch.

Our PE is Thursday. The children should be wearing school PE kit. This does not include
oversized logos on items or football kits. Also, please can coats be worn as the weather is
beginning to turn. As always, healthy snacks and water in water bottles.

On Wednesday, you are invited into class for an open afternoon. You'll be able to look through
recent work, talk reading and we'll be sharing our song with you. Doors open at 2.15pm -
performance at 2.40pm.

Our class page is very much up and running. Please visit our website for news, pictures and
updates.

http://www.st-day.cornwall.sch.uk/website/emerald class - year 34/616007

Have a great week,

Mr Hughes
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